
A New Havurah at Or Hadash! 

 

Everyone knows how important it is to take action! Jews take action 

to repair the world, to learn, to pray, and to support each other. That's 

how we grow personally and as a community. It’s all about Mitzvot, 

right?  
 

So, how can a program that teaches that we are Powerless be 

Jewish? Join the new 12-Step Havurah and find out!  
 

Our Havurah is open to all members of Or Hadash, whether you 

practice 12 Step Recovery or have never heard of it. By studying a 

Step each month, Havurah members will have a safe place to discuss 

the cognitive, behavioral, and spiritual value of 12-Step Recovery and 

how the Steps can be practiced by Jews.  

 

Our texts will include the original “Big Book” Alcoholics Anonymous, 

literature from other 12 Step programs, and books written about 12 

Step Recovery by Rabbis Rami Shapiro and Kerry Olitzky. 

 

Our Havurah will meet monthly, every 3rd and 4th Wednesday, from 

7:30 - 9:00 pm, at Or Hadash in the Boardroom starting on January 

15th and 22nd. Please join us if you are simply curious, have 12 Step 

Recovery in your life, or if you think 12 Step Recovery may help you 

or someone you love. 
 

Please email Rich Davis at comfortconnector.rich@gmail.com if you 

have any questions.  
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